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Wednesday 10th January 2024
Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 4 Recorder Lessons
I am writing to inform you that children in year 4 will be learning the recorder this term during their usual weekly music lesson. They will learn about good posture, breath control, reading notation and learn valuable musicianship skills that will also prepare them for learning a brass or woodwind instrument in year 5.

The recorders will be taken home every Wednesday and returned the following Wednesday for their music lesson. Whilst the recorder is at home, children will be expected to look after it and play it regularly to maintain good progress.
Please click the following link to enable your child to take their recorder home. Children will only be able to take their instrument home once the form has been completed. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=mXKZmxTBF0a5JqJbkYWZPhajwloBVFBKnetaNSgfcpZUOElKQUEwU1hPNlBWNlE2VFJRVlVZNkxLTy4u
I am delighted that the children have this opportunity, and I am looking forward to seeing their musicianship skills develop throughout the term.

If you have any queries, please contact me through the school office.
Your sincerely,

Mrs Biggs

Music Teacher
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